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The Post Graduate Punjabi Department of the college, as per the directions of the College 

Principal Dr. Jasvir Singh, organized a one-day workshop on the topic "Review Writing 

Tips" in collaboration with Punjabi Sahit Sabha and Panth Ratan Jathedar Gurcharan Singh 

Tohra Memorial Library. M.A. Punjabi students participated in this workshop. Dr. Harsimrat 

Kaur gave information to the students about the review writing tips, on the basis of which the 

students wrote reviews. On this occasion, Dr. Gurpreet Kaur, Head of Punjabi Department, 

Mrs. Mandeep Kaur, Librarian, Prof. Harpreet Kaur and Prof. Dinesh Kumar were present. 

 

 


